May Board Report

Travis Middle School

We finished the year on a good note. Our GT trip to the Ross Perot Museum was a success as all had an enjoyable time.

The entire student body made the trip to Altus to one of their city parks. After playing various games and eating a picnic lunch, they were able to take in a movie about the Wimpy Kid. The student behavior was very acceptable.

On the last day of school, we had our award ceremonies for UIL, perfect attendance, and the eighth grade certificate of completion for middle school.

The few students that had to attend summer begin their work this week. There are students returning to retake the STAAR Test the 19^{th} and 20 of June.